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More gun laws are not needed in the State of Oregon.  Why turn more good law 

abiding people into outlaws, as that's the only thing this bill will accomplish.  Todays 

world has many guns that have standard capacities beyond 10 rounds.  This is out of 

touch with reality, and will only put Oregon #1 in another loosing category - just like 

homelessness, bad drugs, failing schools, little private industry, high taxes and other 

failed policies.  Measure 114 was written poorly, and took advantage of well 

intentioned people to sway the vote on that measure.  The fact that voters were led to 

believe that there wasn't already a background check system in place, is the only 

reason that Measure NARROWLY passed in the first place.  Furthermore, this would 

be unconstitutional and naturally will be challenged.  Ultimately this will only lead to 

more waste of the State's already stretched-thin funds.  Oregon does not need more 

gun laws, just better enforcement of the laws already in place.  For those reasons 

and more - our family strongly opposes this Bill and Measure. 


